
Dear Parents: 
 
 June 4th will be the start of our summer 
program. We are looking forward to seeing you 
this summer. Please fill out the following 
information and return it to Meadow Brook no 
later than May 28th 2018. There will be a $100.00 
registration fee for each child. Remember the 
registration fee is needed to secure your spot in 
the summer program. 
 
 Entrance fees to skating, bowling, and 
swimming are included in the weekly tuition rates. 
Additional money may be required for additional 
field trips. Field trips are fun for both the children 
and staff and we hope that parents can join us on 
some of these fun experiences. Thank you for 
choosing Meadow Brook Child Development 
Center and have a safe and fun summer. 
 
  Thank you, 
   Meadow Brook 
  Child Development Center 


